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Mr. Chairman 

 

My delegation would like to echo our confirmation that the Asian Forest 

Cooperation Organization is intergovernmental, aiming at strengthening forest 

cooperation by transforming proven technologies and policies into concrete actions 

in the area of sustainable forest management, in order to address the impact of 

climate change. 

 

It is our belief that granting the observer status for the Asian Forest 

Cooperation Organization in the General Assembly will further enhance the work 

of the Organization by making important contribution to the international 

community efforts in addressing environmental degradation and achieving broader 

global goals and targets, such as the Sustainable Development Goals and the global 

forest-related goals. 

 

We therefore seek the support from the membership for the adoption of this 

resolution. 

 

Thank you. 
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